
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 
Term dates for academic year 2023 – 2024 

 
Autumn Term 2023  
 
Term starts  

INSET Training Days:  Tuesday 29th and Wednesday 30th August 2023 
 
School Opens - Thursday 31st August 2022   
 

Half term closure 
 
 

Depart on Friday 13th October 2023 
Return on Monday 30th October 2023 
 

End of term  Depart on Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
 

Number of openings  70 
Spring Term 2024 
 
Term starts 

INSET Training Day:  Wednesday 3rd January 2024 
 
School Opens - Thursday 4th January 2024 
   

Half term closure Depart on Friday 16th February 2024 
Return on Monday 26th February 2024 
 

End of term Depart on Thursday 28th March 2024  
 

Number of openings  56 
Summer Term 2024 
Term starts Monday 15th April 2024                                                                            
May Bank Holiday – school closed Monday 6th May 2024 (one day only) 

 
Half Term Closure Depart on Friday 24th May 2024 

Return on Monday 3rd June 2024 
 

End of term 
 
 

Friday 19th July 2024 

Number of openings  64 
 
Total number of openings:   190 
 
TRANSPORT ARRANGEMENTS for the children to and from school are the responsibility of the Local 
Authority/Parent. Details of travel arrangements should be sent to the school prior to the commencement of the 
holiday.   
 
To Parents/Guardians re. infectious illness 
Please could you inform the School (01664 454264) if your child (or any member of the family) has had an 
infectious illness, e.g. chickenpox, impetigo, etc. whilst at home. 
Please follow current guidance in respect of Covid-19 and contact the office for advice if you are unsure.   


